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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 14th FEBRUARY 2006 

QUESTION No. 6
Owendoher Linear Walk
QUESTION:   Councillor 
J. Lahart
"To ask the Manager to update the Committee on how much of the budget allocated for the provision of Owendoher Linear Walk has been allocated and spent thus far and on what elements of the project has it been spent?”
REPLY:

A sum of €15,000 was allocated and utilised under the 2004 Parks Works Programme for the construction of the pedestrian pathway along the Owendoher River between Springvale and Scholarstown Road. This work was completed successfully.  

The improvement works for 2006 will be funded from the capital programme, details of which will be presented next month.

